
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

March 27, 2025 

Subject: Notice for pre-bid meeting for Independent Transmission Project “Transmission system 

for proposed Green Hydrogen/Green Ammonia projects in Kakinada area (Phase-I)”. 

Pre-bid meeting for the subject transmission scheme through video conferencing has been scheduled 

on 01.04.2025 at 1030 Hrs. Bidders interested in participating in the above meeting are requested to 

send an email to pfccl.itp@pfcindia.com to get the video conferencing link prior to the scheduled 

meeting. It may be noted that two (2) participants from each organization are allowed to participate 

in the pre-bid meeting. 
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